
The Rutherford 
WWI Centennial Committee 

  
Encourages Participation in the 

 National “Bells of Peace” Program 
 November 11, 2018 

 

	
	

 
 

Citizens and organizations across the nation are 
asked to toll bells 21 times with five-second 

intervals between tolls beginning at 11:00 am 
 on Sunday, November 11, 2018. 

 
The time is significant in that it marks the exact 

moment one hundred years ago that the Armistice 
went into effect ending World War I,  

“The War to End All Wars.”   
 

Symbolic of the country’s highest honor, bells will 
be tolled to remember those who served, fought  

and may have perished during wartime.  
 

For more information, see 
The National Commission web page: 

www.worldwar1centennial.org 
 

The Borough of Rutherford’s participation in the Bells of Peace is 
sponsored by 

The Rutherford World War I Centennial Committee.  


